
Our Covid-19 
Guideline Statement



The health and safety of our patients, employees and families are of the utmost importance to us. ProCare Staffing Solutions is monitoring the 
ongoing coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak and paying close attention to recommendations from local/federal officials and feedback on what we can do 
and how to handle this situation.

Based on recommendations to date, Procare will continue providing services to clients on their normal schedules. We are implementing additional 
precautionary measures to provide the safest environment for our patients, employees, and families.

We will continue to monitor developments around the spread of the coronavirus. As with all public health situations, we primarily rely on the Centers for 
Disease Control and Prevention and the Occupational Safety and Health Administration for the best information and preventive strategies.

If caregivers are experiencing any flu-like symptoms, we are asking them to notify ProCare Staff Coordinator, stay home, notify their physician for 
diagnosis and treatment, take care of themselves, and get medical clearance to return to work. Replacement caregivers will be offered to 
accommodate the patient's schedule.

If patients are experiencing flu-like symptoms, we are asking them to notify ProCare, and notify their physician for diagnosis and treatment, and 
provide ProCare notification from their physician that they are clear to have services resumed.

In the event that circumstances change, we will provide updates.

If you have any questions, please contact us.

Thank you and we appreciate you!

Sincerely,

ProCare Staffing Solutions




